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Park Restrooms Closing and Time Changes for the Season  
 
The City of Kearney Parks Department has announced that on Monday, October 31, 2016 at 
4:00 p.m. most City park restrooms, as well as Cottonmill Park shelter restrooms, closed for 
the season.  The Harmon Park Activity Center and the Yanney ERC restrooms will be open 
from 7:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. Monday-Friday (except holidays), and during evening and 
weekend’s only when the facilities are being utilized by a rental group. The Cottonmill Park 
lodge restrooms will stay open during winter months.  Cottonmill Park will begin their winter 
hours of 7:00 a.m. to sunset beginning Thursday, October 31.  Meadowlark North Park will be 
open from 7:00 a.m. to sunset, weather permitting.    
 
Check out our web site at www.cityofkearney.org 
 
We are sending this News Release as a service to the news media and citizens of Kearney. 
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